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pete reseter <1petetar@gmail.com> Wed, May 20, 2020 at 4:29 PM
To: leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us

Leana
I have viewed the entire 87 pages of the"Plan for SUCCESS for Stevenson".  I do not support this intention,
and I do not support the Single Family Detached Dwelling moratorium renewal ordnance 
2020-1157/ZON2020-01.
I don't want Stevenson Wa. to become another Hood River or Taulatin Or., with glitz and glamour.
thank you for your time and consideration
Pete Reseter


